

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u>

08/01/2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to all pupils after the Christmas Break.

Christmas Raffle

Thank you to everyone who donated prizes and sold or bought tickets for the Christmas Raffle. It was a great success.

School Closures

School will close at <u>12pm on Wednesday 15th January</u> for Staff In-service. There will be no lunch that day. Please send in a snack with your child for small break.

Parent/Teacher Meetings

Parent Teacher Meetings will take place 17th & 18th Feb. Times to follow next week.

Mid-term Break

School will be closed for mid-term break on Thursday 20th and Friday 21st Feb.

First Communion

First Holy Communion Enrolment Mass is on Sunday 19th January @ 11.00am.

Confirmation

Confirmation for 5th and 6th Class will take place Saturday 7th March.

Just a Few reminders:

- 1. School starts a **9.20am**. Please be aware that pupils are supervised **only** from that time.
- 2. Please leave Wheelchair parking space clear at all times.
- 3. Take great care when dropping children, parking at school or picking up children.

Le gach dea-ghuí
Abi Walsh (Acting Principal)